On behalf of UTM’s Parking & Transportation Services:

Due to the COVID-19 situation, UTM has temporarily suspended parking enforcement in all its parking
lots. If you are parking on campus and do not have a current parking permit, you may park in lots P1, P4,
P5, P8 or P9. The CCT parking garage is currently closed.

In addition, parking permit holders will be permitted to park in other lots, except for residence lots.

Please remember:
Drivers must continue to park in regular, non-marked, parking spaces
Parked vehicles must not block fire routes
Parked vehicles must not block roadway or access points

Thank you. If you have any questions, please contact parking services at: parking.utm@utoronto.ca.
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